Executive Meeting for PSSA
September 18, 2017

Attendance: Lisa Osborn, Linda Andrews, Jessica Seymore, Joie Moore, & Boni Culp
Meeting started at 4:45

e Jessica talked about benefits of being a union member. We passed out some additional flyers to all
building last week.
O
e School Visits
o Dr. Briggs is very positive about these school visits.
o Him along with Jessica and Sara are walking around the buildings and greeting staff and kids.
o These seems to be giving us back positive comments.
e New Members Sign-Ups
o A few that we are aware of
o Cut off date to Opt out is October 1, 2017
e Accept minutes from August 2017
o Motion to approve by Lisa and 2nd by Linda.
e Old Business
o Sara’s office printed several items for us to get to our members
m Jessica’'s newsletters.
m Our postcards.
m Union flyers in color that we sent out.
o They have been a great help on getting things printed and mailed for us, we really appreciate
what they are doing for us.
e New Business
m Treasurer Report-B. Ackley out sick
e Will give next month

m VP seat still available
e We will be taking nominations in writing to Boni
@Pickeringtonssasectretary@gmail.com up until October 13, 2017. Voting will
be done by Executive Committee at the meeting on October 23, 2017.
o Issues we are looking into regarding our new access to chromebooks
m They can not print
m Certain staff needs access
e Iready
e |EP ataglance
o National ESP Appreciation Week is November 13-17
e We have some plans in the works, please stay tuned.
e Next meeting is October 23, 2017 at Harmon Middle School in the out building. We will be starting at
4:45pm.

Meeting adjourned at 6:15pm
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